
Dear Friend,

We are writing to ask for your support for the 27th Delhi Bridge Run.   Due to the success of last year's race, this year’s
race will again be a 5K run/walk that will start and end in Hoyt Park in Delhi, NY.

The Delhi Bridge Run, hosted by the Greater Delhi Area Chamber of Commerce, takes place annually on the first Saturday
in June. This year it will be held on June 3, 2023. Proceeds from the event will benefit scholarships to two graduating
Delaware County seniors and a charity or school club of their choice.

Please show your support for our local youth and community at large by sponsoring this year’s Delhi Bridge Run.  The
planning committee has already begun to plan and organize, and all group members are dedicated to making the event a
success. Please know that we count on the commitment and hard work of our group members and enthusiastic
volunteers, as well as outside financial support from our sponsors. While it is difficult to determine what an appropriate
request is, we hope you will consider joining us at one of the following levels:

$100 Company Name on T-Shirt
$250 Company Name in Bold on T-Shirt
$500 Company Logo and Name on T-Shirt
$1,000 Company Logo on T-Shirt and Runner’s Bib

All sponsors will be listed on the race registration page.

This year we will continue to give all sponsors donating $100 or more one free race registration.  To redeem this
registration please return the enclosed pink registration form with your donation no later than May 5th.

Please make your sponsorship payment payable to:
Greater Delhi Area Foundation and mail to Delhi Bridge Run, ℅ Lisa Henderson, 163 Taylor Rd., Delhi, NY 13753.
You can also sponsor directly through https://runsignup.com/Race/NY/Delhi/DelhiCoveredBridgeRun by clicking on the
Donate Button.  Please have payment in as soon as possible. To ensure proper recognition we need your payment no
later than May 5, 2023.

Call Sarah Poole at 781-710-1124 or Lisa Henderson at 607-353-0122 or send us an email @ delhibridgerun@gmail.com
with any questions.

 Thank you for your sponsorship of the Delhi Bridge Run.

Sincerely,

27th Annual Race Committee: Sarah Poole-Delhi, Lisa Henderson-Meredith, Hope DellaCrosse Knapp-Delhi
Email us @ delhibridgerun@gmail.com
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